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The Vermont Agency of Transportation (AOT or "VTrans") maintains an online resource

for publishing its important and useful data, called VTransparency. It allows the public to have

access to and use the Agency's data to help make informed decision at all levels, including on

the most local level. If your community has a project that involves working in the state

highway right-of-way, you can search the Current VTrans Projects for VTrans' current projects

and what's planned for the next two (2) years in your municipality (and across Vermont!).

Working with VTrans to align the timing of your project with theirs might result in efficiencies

that could reduce construction costs and, at the very least, a headache or two for you and

your residents.  Planning ahead just got a little easier, thanks to this valuable VTrans tool!
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